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           What We Are Up To 

What fun we had sharing our letter parade with each of you. 

The children were wonderful and loved their first performance 

in front of an audience. Our next event will be the trip to 

Braehead Farm on Thursday and then “Spider Day” which is a 

kindergarten tradition. We will be learning about 

characteristics of spiders as well as constructing many 

different spider projects.  Please send me a quick email if you 

would like to help with Spider Day. It will happen from 10:30-

12:30 on October 28. 

LEARNING IS FUN! 

Later this week, we will use our pumpkins to learn about weight 

and measurement. We will also test each pumpkin to see if it 

will float. We will then make pumpkin pancakes which are always 

a hit! 

HALLOWEEN 

The annual Halloween Parade will be held on Monday, October 

31. All children may wear their costumes to school on that day. 

The parade will be at 9 am and then we will have a special 

Halloween snack. Each child should bring school clothes and 

tennis shoes in a labelled bag so that he/she can change out of 

the costume after the parade. (Monday is a PE day.) Parents 

are invited to attend the parade and even dress up! 

andparticipate. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Wednesday, October 19    
Picture Retake Day 

 

Thursday, October 20 

Braehead Farm Field Trip 

 

Friday, October 28                

Spider Day 

 

Monday, October 31 

Halloween Parade 

 

Tuesday, November 1 

Professional Workday 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

There are over 40,000 known species of spiders in the world, and North America is home to around 3,400 

spider species. 

 


